
 
 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
 

 
 
 
 

Thursday, 24th September, 2020. 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

Media Contact 
Paul J. Oyier │ Lorine Achieng 

Media Council of Kenya 

Tel: +254-20-2737058 │ +254-722 74 99 44 │ +254-723 795020 
Email: communications@mediacouncil.or.ke 

 

MCK RECRUITMENTS AND INTERVIEWS ARE AT NO COST 
 

It has come to the attention of the Management of Media Council of Kenya (MCK) that there are 
individuals posing as employees or recruitment agents purporting to be handling applications for the 
MCK recruitment exercise announced on 15th September 2020, demanding payment and personal details. 
 
By way of this Notice, the Media Council of Kenya wishes to state that it does not and has not engaged 
any agents for the ongoing recruitment process and that there is no fee or payment required for any job 
applications. 
 
Furthermore, applicants are informed that all phone calls will come from MCK Official Lines as follows 
0202737058, 2716265, 2716266, 0727735252, 0721894364 and all emails will emanate from our 
recruitment@mediacouncil.or.ke address or MCK-domain-specific email addresses. 
 
Should any member of the public or job applicants come across any of these fraudulent persons and 
practices, please report the same to the MCK for action. Applications close on 29th September, 2020. 
 
  
Media Council of Kenya is an equal opportunity employer. 
 
 

 

David Omwoyo Omwoyo 
Chief Executive Officer and Secretary to the Council 

 

 

Promoting Media Freedom and Responsible Journalism 
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